
Term 2 in Neverland class 

Welcome to term 2 in Neverland class. This term we are continuing our discovery into the Anglo- 

Saxons, focusing on their life style and how this changed when the Vikings came to Britain as well. 

Our topic will continue all the way until Christmas so the children have plenty of time to immerse 

themselves in Anglo- Saxon life.  

We will still be focusing on out times tables and number bonds in class this term, so please practise 

these at home. Every Friday a maths fluency test will go home with the children – this shows the 

questions they need to practise at home specifically.  

I would also like to remind you that children should be reading at home on a regular basis. When they 

read to you please ask them questions about the text they have read as this will help them improve 

their comprehension skills.  

PE is still on a Monday and Wednesday the same as last term. As the weather gets colder please make 

sure your PE kit includes jumpers and long trousers, hats, gloves and coats as PE sessions will still be 

held outside weather permitting.  

Homework will be set every Friday this term and evidence is expected to be emailed to me by the 

following Friday – this can be a document or photo. Some of this homework will be set using Purple 

Mash so please email me if you are having problems with this and I will try and help as much as I can.  

A report will be going out instead of parents evening this term detailing where your child currently is 

in relation to year 5 work. It will also detail some things they need to practise at home to help them 

in school. If you have any questions about this or anything else please feel free to email me on the 

address used over lockdown.  

Lastly, well done to the children who were dazzler last term, you have shown a great attitude coming 

back into school and have worked hard in all lessons dazzling every adult in Neverland class. Keep it 

up! 


